
 

 

 Normandale Residents Association 

 

Notes from the meeting held on Wednesday 17th March 2014 at St.Aidan's commencing 

7.40p.m 

 

Present: Pete Matcham, (chair) Sandie Matcham, Tracy McIntosh, Robyn Caygill, Paul 

Caygill, Grant Roberts, Margaret Cousins and Caroline Dunbar. 

 

Apologies: 

 
Notes: for meeting of  Wednesday  19 February  2014  had been circulated electronically.   

Agreed correct.   Robyn/Paul 
 
Matters Arising:  

Will be dealt with under the agenda. 

 

Correspondence: emails re newsletter deliverers. 

 

Treasurer's Report: mostly verbal report from Sandie. 

Financial Report for March 2014 

 February 2014 Balance C/Fwd Westpac  $4,919.95   Rabo$11,890.80 

These monies include HCC grants of $2,815.20($2,075.20 + $220.00 for Skateboard Ramp, 

$520.00 for plaques etc)  

 

Income February: 

$155.00 from advertising 

$18.30 interest from Rabo (after Tax) 

$0.92 interest from Westpac (after Tax) 

$00.00 membership subscriptions 

 Expenditure:$245.92 

Paid-up members 

As of 01 March 2014, there are 44 households paid up subscriptions, 96 members. 

An IRD number had been requested to enable tax to be reclaimed.      Sandie/Margaret 
 

**Poto Road play area opening:   

Time/day.   3 - 5 p.m. Sunday 23rd March with alternative date on 30th March if wet. 

Margaret has prepared a cardboard notice.    Robyn finalised cake details.  Cake to be picked 

up on Sunday morning at Pak n Save.    Robyn will pay for this and be reimbursed later.   

Meet at Poto Road at 2.30pm. on Sunday.  **Caroline to get card table, serviettes, cups, 

scissors, knife, and ribbon.**Paul and Grant will provide the drinking water.**Pete will do 

the opening speech and cut the ribbon. 

 

**Exercise idea for area where the skateboard used to be. **Pete will follow up with Craig 

and Blair re this. 

 

 

**Inorganic Rubbish Collection:  ? Saturday 24th May.**Margaret to contact MacAuleys 

Metal Truck to check availability. Paul asked for mates to accompany the metal truck.     

**Pete will contact Mike to check availability of his truck for that date.    If date OK then 

Tracy will advertise in the April Normandale Times. 

 

General Business: 



 

 

• Sustainability Strategy.   HCC is still working on this. 

• Western Ward Tour.  2nd April.   Remember to mention:-  netting on path; Jubilee Park 

Exercise equipment, street lights, red flag poles, picnic site of FoBRP. 

• Draft Annual Plan is due out soon.   Under consideration will be the Petone Arena, and also  

the Town and Horticultural Halls as 'earthquake' renovations are considered.    One plan 

has keeping the facades but gutting the inner buildings and rebuilding with rooms of use for 

today's world. 

• There was discussion on the Petone Grenada Link 
 

Normandale Newsletter Robyn and Tracy will work on interviewing some Normandale 

Identities.    They will begin with Judy Cameron who has delivered the N'Times for years and 

years and done lots of other voluntary work in the community. 

 

Meeting Closed: at 9:45pm 

 

Next committee meeting:   16th April 2014. 
 


